
Hilltown  !'ownship  Supervisors  Meeting

January  26,  1976

Ihe  meeting  was  called  to  order  by  the  Chairman,  Dale
orne.  !'he  treasurer's  report  was  read  by  Mrs.  Crutekunst  and

d by  Feryl  Spanninger  and  seconded  by  Vincent  Piseh-1.  'I'he
as presented  were  approved  for  payment  by  Vincent  Pischl  and
ed by  Feryl  Spanninger.

No  report  received  from  either  Chief  Boose  or  Paul  Frank-

on xmproving  traffic  regulatioris  at Route  113  and Diamond
Route  113  and  Old  Bethlehm  Road.

On reappointing  members  to  the  Sewer  Authority,  since
original  appointments  were  made  in  March,  they  become  effective
following  Janua:ay-  so they  stand  as appointed  in  March.

Mrs.  Gutekunst  was  asked  to  contact  William  Kee  to  be
sent  at the  February  23rd  meeting  of  the  Supervisors  to  present

i.fications  on road  restoration  in  the  township  when  the  sewer
s are  dug  *

A letter  was received  from  Pasquale  Deon,  Chairman  of  the
(:'ounty  Bicentennial  Committee  that  a Mrs.  Peggy  Adams  will

the  presentation  of  a Bicentennial  Flag  to  Hilltown  !'ownship
a :regularly  scheduled  meeting.  Mrs.  Gutekunst  was  told  to
tact  Mrs.  Adams  to  set  up the  date.

!'here  were  about  10  people  from  the  Green  Meadows  devel-
at  -t-he meeting.  !'hey  presmted  complaints  of  freezing  pipes

meters-  many  of  them  had  flooding  in  their  homes  due  to  broken
S,  others  had  no water  due  to  the  freezing  of  the  water  meters.

tter  from  Jim  Iieister  was  read  relative  to  this  problem,  also
port  from  Walter  Hackler,  AIA  of  Richa:rd  Cowan  & Associates.
Wilson  was  instructed  to  send  a cease  and  desist  to  them  until
ciencies  in  Phase  1 are  corrected.  !'he  residents  said

are  unable  to  get  any  cooperation  from  the  owner  or  the  buil
o tendant.  About  five  letters  were  pres.ented  by  individual

to  substantiate  all  the  complaints.  -

Mrs.  G-utekunst  was  instructed  to  get  in  touch  with  the

,qnninB  (!rimission  to  inform  them  that  the  presentation  of  the
ensive  Plan  by  the  Supervisors  to  the  public  will  be  done

the  February  23rd  meeting  instead  of  the  Feb.9th  meeting.

A conference  for  public  elected  officials  will  be  held
the  State  Council  of  Civil  Defense  on February  5,  1976*  Mr.

schl  will  attend.

Mr.  Hartshorne  attended  a meeting  in  Norristown  in  the
fice  of  Guy  Manley,  Environmental  Protection  Specialist,  on the

er  of  the  polluted  wells  in  Hilltovn  %wnship.  Mr.  Vernon  Horn
Mr*  Haines  attended  the  meeting  also.  Mr.  Horn  was  instructea

obtain  a geologist  to  make  a thorough  study  of  the  landfill  SO

t some  solu'tion  can  be  reached  for  this  problem.  Mr.  Horn  must
an answer  for  DER relative  to  obtaining  a geologist.  A

ion  was  made  to :match funds  up to $1000,00  with  DER for  further
through  test  wells,  etc.

A letter  received  from  the  Board  of  Assessment  Appeals
questing  notification  of  our  intention  to  use  Interi:m  A:'t  appli-
ble  to our  District  for  the  Year,  1976,  was  read  and  Mrs*  Gute-

t was  instructed  to  do  infom  them.

Mrs.i  Gutekunst  reported  that  she  had  ordered  the  rug  for
office-  cost  being  $503.10.  Estite  was  presented  on carpet
the  neeting  room  but  no action  taken.

Mark  Iiandis  was in  to the  meeting  about-the  coo,flict  of

solution  would  be 'to have  a revised  drawing  of the Elmer  Iiandis
sub-divison

Meeting  adjou:med,

Dorgt\6  ffit-ek'ffist,
Secretary-!'reasurer


